
 

Call For Stories 
For the 

Do You Think You’re Different? 

A.A. Pamphlet 

  

 

 In compliance with a 2022 Conference Advisory Action the Trustees Literature 

Committee is seeking submissions from AA members with diverse backgrounds in or-

der to update the A.A. pamphlet “Do You Think You're Different?” with stories that 

represent a greater diversity. 
 

 In particular, stories are sought from A.A. members that reflect multicultural 

backgrounds, those who have multiple alienating factors, as well as stories from more 

diverse populations not addressed in current A.A. literature.  

  

Formatting Manuscripts: 500-800 words, double spaced, in 12-point font. 

Handwritten manuscripts: should be approximately 5 to 6 pages.  

Deadline: April 30, 2024  

Submission link: https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/5a77c27d179d4856b32eed86b01e3426 

Email: pamphletstories@aa.org  Subject Line: "Do You Think You're Different?" 

Postal Mail: Attn. Literature Assignment 

  General Service Office 

  Box 459, Grand Central Station 

  New York, NY 10163 

Write: "Pamphlet" on the envelope and at the top of the first page of the manuscript. 

  

 Please include your complete name, address, and email/phone information on 

the first page of your manuscript. A copy of your manuscript should be retained for 

your files. The anonymity of all authors will be observed whether their story is select-

ed for publication or not. 
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